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Weather warning about a possibility of another snow | Reflection of 
successes over 100 Days in Office 
 
Media Invite and Statement by the MEC for Transport and Human Settlements, 
Siboniso Duma 
 
25 September 2024 
 
UMsinga Local Municipality: This morning we are in deep rural areas with the Public 
Protector, Advocate Kholeka Gcalela. 
 
We have been in touch with the South African Weather Services in Pretoria following 
reports of possible snow this weekend. 
 
As an authoritative voice on weather and climate forecasting, we appreciate their 
guidance and support as we sustain our efforts aimed at ensuring road safety. 
 
While we wait for a final report on the weekend's weather, tomorrow, we will address 
members of the media and reflect on our state of readiness. 
 
Following the heavy snowfalls over the weekend, we made an undertaking to respond 
with a sense of urgency to any warning for possible extreme weather patterns such 
as heavy snowfalls and flooding. 
 
Accordingly, we invite members of the media to a briefing scheduled as follows:- 
 
Date:  26 September 2024 
Venue: Greyville Race Course Conference Centre 
Time:  Between 09h00 and 12h00 
 
Importantly, we wish to indicate that this media briefing coincides with activities 
marking 100 days in office.  
 
The activities include the launch of the Skills Revolution Campaign, unveiling of our 
Programme of Action focusing on the maritime sector as part of the World Maritime 
Day and the Presentation of 100 Days in Office Report. 
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